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From: <Scott.Yon@dot.gov>
To: <dale.a.furney@gm.com>
Cc: <Emily.Reichard@dot.gov>, <linda.matusz@gm.com>
Date: 03/22/2013 12:12 PM
Subject: RE: Request for Time Extension  RQ13-001

Dale,
 
During the phone call you advised that key personnel required to produce certain portions of the 
response were unavailable due to circumstances beyond your control, and that this was a primary factor 
in GM’s request for a response extension.  GM’s request is granted.  However, and as we discussed on 
the call, any efforts GM can take to pull‐forward responses to requests 2 – 6 would be appreciated.  
 
Scott
 
 
 
 
Scott Yon
Direct: 202-366-0139 
Toll Free: 1-877-5 DOT DOT (536-8368) ext 60139 
Fax: 202-366-1767
 
From: dale.a.furney@gm.com [mailto:dale.a.furney@gm.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2013 4:09 PM
To: Yon, Scott (NHTSA)
Cc: Reichard, Emily (NHTSA); linda.matusz@gm.com
Subject: Request for Time Extension RQ13-001
 
Scott

This is a follow-up from our discussion earlier today related to Information Request RQ13-001.    As we 
discussed, GM is requesting a time extension for some of the questions in RQ13-001.  

The current due date is March 29, 2013 and GM will provide a response to questions 1, 7, 9 and 10 no 
later than that date.

GM is requesting a time extension for the remainder of the questions with the new due date of April 17, 
2013.

Please respond and let me know if you are in agreement with this request.

Thanks 



Dale Furney
General Motors
Product Investigations
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